
Brant Road and Springcliffe Patient Participation Group Committee Meeting


1500 hrs 9 December 2021


Attendees

Colin F		 	 	 -	 Secretary/ Acting Chair

Karen S	 	 	 -	 Practice Member

Vicky B	 	 	 -	 Practice Member

Helen K	 	 	 -	 Committee Member


1.	 Welcome


The Acting Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting.


2.	 Apologies


	 Apologies were received from Alice H, Michael H, Helen S and Sheila P.


3.	 Minutes of Last Meeting


	 The minutes of the last meeting were agreed. Actions were reviewed as follows:


	 Para 4 Publish a message on the PPG Facebook page on Vaccinations - this action was 
completed.


	 Para 5 Consider a day in the life of article - Karen S agreed to provide information to the 
Secretary on this.


	 Para 6 Primary Care Network - Karen S will invite a representative to the next PPG 
meeting.


	 Para 8 Details of the Lincoln Community Grocery to be posted on the PPG Facebook page - 
Action Completed.


 

	 Para 8 Details of the Night Light Cafe to be posted on the PPG Facebook page - Action 

completed.


	 Para 8 Secretary to launch a survey - Action ongoing due to an issue with some features of 
Survey Monkey.


4.	 Covid Booster Vaccinations


	 Karen S advised that Covid booster jabs are still underway at the Waddington surgery 
although staff are feeling the pressure and at breaking point. The number of volunteers 
assisting has dropped significantly, in addition there are some complaints being received from 



patients of the Waddington Surgery not being able to use the surgery because of the 
vaccination programme taking up all the space.


5.	 Any Other Business


	 Karen S advised that the surgery is currently undertaking a boundary cleanup to remove 
patients in the LN6 area and others living outside the surgery limits.


	 Staff Changes - Karen S advised that the surgery was taking on three new receptionists, three 
Nurse Practitioners were leaving although two new GPs had been offered contracts and 
another is due to be interviewed. 


9.	 Next Meeting


	 The date and time for the next meeting was discussed. The next PPG meeting will take place 
at Springcliffe Surgery on 10 February 2022 at 3pm



